
                                      DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

 

ASSOCIATION ACTIVITIES (2017-18) 

The department has a very active 'Sanskrit Association' that organizes, every year, various intra-

department events as well as Inter-College competition called “SAMSRISHTI” where in 

students get to organize as well as participate in Sanskrit recitation and Sanskrit quiz.  

The activities/ events organized by the Association during the academic session 2017-18 are as 

follows: 

Lecture on “Sanskrit & World literature” by Dr. Ashutosh Dayal Mathur: The 

Sanskrit association organized a lecture on “Sanskrit & World literature” by Dr. Ashutosh  

Dayal  Mathur, Head of Sanskrit Department, St. Stephens College, Delhi University on 

25th January, 2018. 

 

     

 

        

 

 



Samsrishti: During the Annual Cultural Festival SYMPHONY, the Sanskrit association 

organized a Sanskrit Recitation and Quiz competition on 10th January, 2018. More than 

fifteen teams participated in each competition. Divya Gairola a student of B.A. ( P) II yr 

(JDMC) won Third Prize in Recitation Competition and Jyoti & Anuradha Sharma, 

Students of B.A. (H) II year (JDMC) won First Prize in the Quiz Competition. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sanskrit Essay writing competition: The Sanskrit association organized a Sanskrit Essay 

writing competition in collaboration with the Delhi Sanskrit Academy, on 6th October, 

2017 and More than twenty five teams participated from various colleges. The competition 

was judged by Dr. Pravesh Saxena, Associate Professor (retired from Zakir Hussain 

College), Dr. Bhaskaranand Pandey, Prior Principal ( Directorate of Education Govt of 

NCT of Delhi ) Sunita and Chitra, students of  M.A final (JDMC) won third prize and 

Consolation prize respectively. 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Educational Excursion: An Educational Excursion to the National Museum and Kutub 

Minar was organized for the students of Sanskrit B.A. (H) on 22nd September, 2017. The 

trip was very informative for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Fresher’s Welcome: The semester began with a grand Fresher’s welcome given by second 

and third year students to the first year students on 8thAugust, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


